
 

Welcome! 

I am so glad you have come to join us for worship today on this 

first week of Advent! I always look forward to this time of year 

as we await the arrival of our hope and peace: Jesus Christ. 

We will continue our walk through the book of Mark by look-

ing at a very stormy moment (literally) in the ministry of Jesus 

and how He approached it one way and His disciples another. 

Which begs the question, “What will you do when storms enter your life?” 

Will you be like Jesus or like His disciples?  

If you are visiting, drop by the Starting Point to learn more about our 

church and also get a free gift! And for anyone with us today,  I want to  

encourage you to get connected to our ministries, Life Groups, and service 

opportunities at the Starting Point in the Worship Center.  

Danny Berry 

Lead Pastor 

Poinsettias: If you would like to purchase a 

poinsettia in honor or memory of a loved one, 

they can be purchased through the offering or 

at the church office for $7.00. Money is due by 

Sunday, December 11th.. 

CCCC will take a group Christmas caroling on   

Sunday, December 11th at 4:00pm. If you would like 

to participate, please mark your “My Response” 

card or contact the church office. 

Invite your friends and family to celebrate the birth 

of our savior at CCCC’s Christmas Eve services. 

There will be two services at 4:00 and 6:00pm. 

On Sunday, December 25th, there will be a short     

communion service at 10:00am. This service will be 

available online at 10:00am as well. 



 

Last Month: $19, 245 (Budgeted: $21807/month)  

This Year: $72,251(7/1-Current): -18,325(+/-) 

Building: $245,809 (Updated: 10/31/2022) 

Engagements:  584 (-2/previous quarter) 
Learn More: www.cambridgecitychristianchurch.org 
/engagements/ 

Last Week: In Person: 125 Online: 42 

November 27, 2022 

CCCC will offer a Baptism class for children            

considering baptism and their parents on                         

December 4th and 11th at 8:45am. Please mark your 

“My Response” card or contact the church office to 

sign up. 

CCCC’s Clothes Closet is collecting blankets to be 

given at the December Food Pantry/Clothes Closet 

distribution. Blankets can be brought to the church 

office now through December 14th. 

CCCC’s Men’s Ministry hosts Men’s Group every 

Monday night at 8:00pm. Coffee and conversation 

take place from 8:00 to 8:30, with prayer and            

discussion beginning at 8:30. Please contact Lead 

Pastor, Danny Berry, with any questions. 

CCCC’s coffee bar, “Father’s Café”, has been re-

vamped! Snacks and coffee are all free, but dona-

tions to maintain the coffee bar are accepted. 

CCCC is working on a church directory to be dis-

tributed in early 2023.  Please fill our an information 

sheet so your information can be shared. Pictures 

for the directory will be taken at a later date. 


